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No Christmas Fair?! We don’t care… 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Normally around this time of year we would be writing to you to confirm what we 

need by way of donations for the stalls at the Christmas Fair. Sadly, we will not be 

able to run this event, but we are still hoping you can support us with our alternative 

plans.  

Superhero Day for Alfie’s Wish – Friday 27th November 

The children in the school that were lucky enough to know Alfie will be very aware of 

his love for dressing up. Lovingly referred to as a Superhero by his family, Charlotte 

& James have asked if we could theme the day on this, as a lovely way to remember 

Alfie and celebrate is beaming character, and cheeky smile. 

Children are invited to come to school dressed as a Superhero – from the well-

known super heroes from comics & screen, or a self-created hero, or even as the 

heroes of the recent Pandemic (NHS workers, Teachers, Key Workers, Joe Wicks, 

Captain Tom), or your own members of your family even. Please remember to send 

children in sensible shoes so they can still play outside safely. 

If you feel you can, cash donations will be collected in the class bubbles on this day 

and given to Alfie’s Wish. 

Class Parties in school time – Tuesday 15th December 

The children will enjoy a fun afternoon in their class bubbles, and they are invited to 

come to school in “Festive Party Wear” with suggestion of wearing a Christmas 

Jumper, novelty festive t-shirt, or general party clothes to feel super fun and festive. 

If you feel you can, cash donations will be collected in the class bubbles on this day, 

and these will be for FOCUS. 

Christmas Raffle – we need your help with prize donations please?! 

We would normally raise between £900 and £1,500 from our Christmas Fair so we 

are hoping to partially plug this gap with a Christmas Raffle, that will take place 

during December – date to be announced. 

We will be approaching our local contacts (and beyond) to rustle up some fab prizes 

but would be very grateful if any parents were able to facilitate the donation of a 

prize.  
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All prizes will be printed on the Raffle Flyer going out with the tickets, so a great 

opportunity to advertise to the school population. 

So, if you have your own business, or work for a company that may be able to 

donate a prize, we’d love to hear from you. 

If you would prefer to sponsor a prize, if your trade/business isn’t something you can 

offer a voucher or prize through, we’d love to hear from you. 

If you have good quality, unopened items at home that would make a good prize, 

we’d love to hear from you. 

Please contact FOCUS through focus.cupernham@yahoo.com, or alternatively 

reach out on the Facebook Year Pages. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, and thank you in advance for your 

donations during this difficult time. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Your FOCUS Committee 
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